St. Mary's Catholic Primary School Newsletter



"a place of educational excellence with Christ at its centre"

Lent Term 20 - 8/2/18

Headteacher: Mrs K. Yuen B.Ed. (Hons) M.A. NPQH

Message from the Headteacher

Dear Parents.

This half term has been full of rich learning and once again the weeks have flown by. Today many letters were given out outlining the many exciting events for World Book Day and Science Week. Please keep a look out for these.

This year Ash Wednesday falls in half term. On our return I Will send out details of the Lenten activities. The children have already been making suggestions.

Have an enjoyable half term break Mrs K. Yuen

Important Dates to note...

12th – 18th February – Half Term

14th February – Ash Wednesday

21st February - Online Safety Performance (whole School)

21stFebruary - Sacramental Preparation Meeting 6.30pm

23rd February – Level 1 Bikeability Y3/4

27th February – Year 6 Visit to Princethorpe – Lenten Reflection

9th March- School Mass

w/b/12th March - National Science week starts.

Over two weeks exciting activities are being planned.

12th March – Dogs Trust workshops

14th March - Wildlife Trust Workshops

20th March – Atomic Tom Science assembly and workshops

23rd March – First Reconciliation

27th March – Easter Reflection led by Juniper Class

2nd May – Confirmation

9th June – First Holy Communion

Online Safety



Our Year 6 and House Leaders led an assembly on Online Safety this week. They emphasised some very important messages about staying safe. Do ask your child about it.





House Point Totals

Accepting Meet Up Files

House Point Competition - Design an

online safety poster

5 points for entries

10 points for winning

See Flyer sent home for more ideas

Posters to be returned Monday 19th February

Value Focus for February- Trust



Parent Run Minibus Service

Are you aware that the Silk Family organise a school run from Daventry stopping on route in Woodford Halse and Byfield etc... on the way? Mrs Silk is happy for you to contact her for

more information on 07921 529307

Keep in contact: Tel: 01295 660258 Please check our website for regular updates Email: head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk